
 

PUEBLO COUNTY FAIR DOG TRIALS – 

2020 

 
The Pueblo County Fair Dog show for 2020 has been cancelled due to the restrictions of the COVID-19 

virus. Youth members will be allowed to go to the State dog competition if they met the qualifying criteria 

put forth by the Pueblo County dog council.  

 


